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BRAC 2 Beach Fun Run is back for 2018 
 

It’s time to get into training with the BRAC 2 Beach Fun Run happening again in July 2018. 
 
Broome’s biggest annual fun run is back for its eighth year on Sunday 29 July and will offer 
a choice of 8km or 4km courses to suit all fitness levels. 
 
Both courses start at the Broome Recreation and Aquatic Centre and finish overlooking 
spectacular Cable Beach at the Broome Surf Lifesaving Club. 
 
Entries will open soon for the event which has become a key date in Broome’s calendar of 
running events and is timed to complement the Broome Marathon on 1 July and Cable 
Beach Triathlon on 16 September.  
 
Shire of Broome Manager Sport and Recreation, Casey Zepnick, said the emphasis was 
on participation, fun and promoting a healthy community. 
 
“With just over eight weeks to go until the event, we’re encouraging everyone to get 
together with their family, friends, sporting group, community organisation or workplace 
and start training,” Mr Zepnick said. 
 
“The BRAC 2 Beach Fun Run has become a popular event for serious and social runners 
and walkers, and there will be prizes for the fastest male, female and junior, and for the 
sporting group, community group or workplace with the most entrants. 
 
“While many entrants will be taking the event competitively we believe it should also be 
great fun, and if you’re not up to running the full 8km distance you can jog or walk the 4km 
route.”  
 
Stay tuned to the Shire of Broome website at www.broome.wa.gov.au for more information 
including start times and entry forms. 
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